

5130 Riverside Drive • Chino, CA 91710 • 909.628.1201 • www.chino.k12.ca.us
Student Achievement • Safe Schools • Positive School Climate • Humility • Civility • Service

BOARD OF EDUCATION: Donald L. Bridge • Andrew Cruz • Jonathan E. Monroe • James Na • Sonja Shaw • SUPERINTENDENT: Norm Enfield, Ed.D.

## February 2024

Dear CVUSD Parent/Guardian.

CORE English Version

As a recipient of the Tobacco-Use Prevention Education (TUPE) Grant, the Chino Valley Unified School District is required to administer the California Healthy Kids Survey (CHKS) to students in grade 5 every two years. The survey includes questions about alcohol, tobacco, drugs, school safety, learning environment, and personal background. **Student participation in the anonymous survey is voluntary.** 

Parents/Guardians are welcome to preview the survey using the QR codes and links below. Copies of the survey are also available in your student's school office.

TUPE English Version

TUPE Spanish Version

CORE Spanish Version

